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Comments: Please protect Nez Perce and Clearwater National Forests

 

 

Nov 5, 2014

 

Forest Plan Revision Nez Perce-Clearwater National Forests

ID

 

Dear Nez Perce-Clearwater National Forests,

 

Please do not accept any revised forest plan that lowers current

protections for fish and wildlife in the Nez Perce and Clearwater

National Forests.

 

Please, instead, consider the citizens' alternative prepared by Friends

of the Clearwater.

 

Sincerely,

 

Mr. Scott Slocum

1416 BIRCHCREST DR

SAINT PAUL, MN 55110

 

 

 


